
I emington Arms Company 
Arms Service Division 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 1.1357 

To Whom lt Ma · Concern: 

November 29, 1994 

My Remillgton 700 UDL 30-06 (enclos I.I) fired while moving the safety from Safe to Fire. 
Fortunatel~ , no one \\as hurt. 

I was on a hunting trip in Wyoming with m~ fathr!r, brother, nephew, and a good friend the first week in 
November 1994. While hunting Deer and A 1telope I had an opportunity to shoot at an Antelope and 
when 1 was ready to shoot and moved the saf< ly from Safe to Fire, the gun went off I missed my 
opportunity for this Antelope and was concerned for my safety and the safety of my hunting companions. 
I had to bom1w another gun for th~ remainder of the trip. 

I have hi mte<l for over 25 years and have ne'er had any guns which I felt were unsafe, however, after this 
experience with my Remington 700 BDL 30-06, I do not feel that it is safe to use anymore. 

I would <1ppreciate a replacement rifle which l can feel safe using again. 

Sincerely, 

D~C'\yL~ 
Dana C. Perrine 
111 Fawn Place 
Danville, CA 94526 

Work: (510) 827-7799 
Home: (510) 743-9878 _____ _ 

C)L\-0(,3\1 
Pt ~~l 25 ~L\ 

Oc.f\°'- Pu.\~e"' 

---

PS04995 


